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Comments: 

* OHIO RIVER FOUR WHEELERS and Friends of The Daniel Boone National Forest oppose the proposed

changes because the changes are too broad and lack transparency.

* We demand that whenever the USFS wants to take an action, like closure of an area, that it be handled through

the proposed action process so a public comment period occurs to avoid agency over-reach and steer the action

to a balanced solution.

* We refuse these changes because the generic terminology and wide geographic areas impacted will adversely

affect the human environment.

* We refuse the changes because the changes may affect our roads and trails and consequent humans ability to

travel through the forest.

* We refuse the changes because this could lead to roads and trails being closed which inhibits our ability to fight

or escape from forest fires.


